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Friday 3 April 

Dear Parents 

Firstly, thank you so much for the support we have received since the school closure. We hope you and your families 
are all keeping well and safe and that you have managed to settle into routine during these unprecedented times. 
We also hope you have found the End of Spring Term reports useful this week. 

Just a couple of things we would like to mention about our plans for the week beginning 20.4.20, as school will 
continue to be closed to all except the children of critical workers who have confirmed their childcare needs. 

1. We will be asking teachers to contact you and your family during this week, to check in, say ‘hi’, and see how the 
children are getting on. 

2. Teachers will be producing a weekly overview of tasks to complete for each year group, which will be published 
on the class website page. This is guidance, and whilst we encourage you as a family to embrace these overviews 
in our goal to continue to support the children’s learning; we also do not want to put pressure on families to 
have to complete a set amount of work. Please check the website regularly for further updates. 

Other News 

 
Here is a beautiful St Joseph’s rainbow made by the children to brighten your day! 

I am delighted to be able to tell you that Dan and Emily from One Life Music have kindly recorded a liturgy for 
schools and home. This will be a weekly event from now on. This week you will be able to access it through the link 
below which will be available shortly. It is such a wonderful way to bring us together as a community of prayer and I 
am sure that we will all be strengthened by it. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NL-kS4ZP6hs&feature=youtu.be 

Our recent raffle has raised £141 for the building fund. Thank you so much for your continued support.  

We continue to hold you all in our prayers and wish you all a happy and healthy Easter time. 

 
 
God Bless, Mrs McLeary and all the staff at St. Joseph’s 
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